
 DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Nadergul 

Email ID: email@dpsnadergul.in        Phone No. +91 84146 71111  

Mobile: 7337329964  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Ref. No: DPS /NDG/21-22/Cir - 012          08.09.2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Delhi Public School! 

School is happy to inform that slowly and steadily the strength in the physical classes has been improving over the past 

few days. After a gap of 18 months children have slowly started adjusting to physical school. In addition to all sanitization 

and other safety measures school is gearing up to involve the students and parents into the sporting activities conducted 

by the teachers of the school. 

School wishes to inform that the following sports training would be imparted to students on all working days from 3.30pm 

to 4.30pm. However, transport has to be arranged by parents for the same. Sports coaching would be imparted to all 

interested parents on weekends and public holidays from 7am to 8am. Interested parents may give their consent in the 

form given below.  

For further details you are requested to contact Mr. Janreddy, PET In charge on.  

Interested parents are requested to submit the google form by 11/09/2021. 

Link: https://forms.gle/6viFbaFzKTouM8Mz9  

 

Regards 

Principal 
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